Helsinki, Finland 8th of June 2019

To the IFF CB

| regret to inform President of IFF, Secretary of General IFF and CB members that | have
decided step down from my position as a member of the IFF CB, effective by this date 8™ of
June 2019.

| have evaluated the current status very carefully with full awareness of my responsibilities in
IFF and finally concluded that changes in my current work as CEO of Sales Marketing
Company owned by Finnish Floorball Federation is not supporting perfectly my time
allocation for the IFF future challenge. The final decision was made collaboration with
President of Finnish Floorball Federation.

It has been extremely fascinated two and half year journey together and still feeling proud and
honour for being elected to be part of CB, which is vital for international growth of floorball.

| would like to send deep warm thanks to my inspiring and competent CB colleagues, and the
great people in the IFF staff. | really admire the commitment which all of you have reflected
around. That’ s something special which will drive floorball to the next level.

In the future | will do my best and give all the support if needed from my existing role in Finnish
Floorball scene. | will remain dedicated the international growth of floorball.

Finland Floorball Federation inquire the possibility to nominate substitutive representative to
the IFF CB. The written request will follow accordingly.

With kind regards

L{,_/.\

Kimmo Nurminen



